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Lifestyle Pharmacy
Attn: SashaKanthan

10 King George V Street
Roseau, Dominica

Dear Mr. Kanthan:

Thisisto advise you that the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) hasreviewed your web site at the | nternet address:
http://www.lifestylepharmacy.comand that the Viagra®, Xenical®, Propecia® and other drug products being offered
for sale are prescription drugsin the United States (U.S.). FDA isunableto determine that the drug products marketed
by your firm have been made in accordance with the U.S. specifications and are the same products marketed legally in
the United States. Therefore, the sale and distribution of these products on your I nternet web site may beillegal inthis
country and may bein violation of Title 21 of the United States Code, Sections 331(a), 331(d), and 355(a).

Many prescription drugs available from foreign sources are either products for which thereisno U.S. approved
counterpart or foreign versions of FDA-approved drugs. |n either case, these products are not approved for usein the
U.S. and therefore, itisillegal for aforeign source to ship these productsinto the U.S. In our experience, many drugs
obtained from foreign sourcesthat purport to bethe same as U.S. approved prescription drugs have been of unknown
quality. FDA approvesadrug onthe basisof scientific datasubmitted by the drug sponsor to demonstrate that the drug
issafeand effective. We cannot provide assuranceto the American public that the drugs ordered from your web site
arethe same products approved by FDA and prescribed by the consumer's physician. Inaddition, federal law prohibits
the sale of prescription drugsto U.S. citizenswithout avalid prescription, 21 U.S.C. Section 353(b).

The agency istaking stepsto warn our citizensthat drugs promoted and sold from foreign sourcesviathe Internet may
not be approved for marketing in this country. With copies of thisletter, we are advising the regul atory drug officials
in the countries from which you operate of these potential violations. We are also advising the U.S. Customs Service
through an Import Alert that all shipments offered for importation into the United States asaresult of your activities
may be detained and subject to refusal of entry.

FDA would liketo take this opportunity to clarify the agency's policy concerning the importation of pharmaceutical
productsfor personal use. For many years, FDA has permitted individuals and their physiciansto bring into the United
States small quantities of drugs sold abroad, but not approved inthe U.S. for apatient'streatment of aserious
condition. This compassionate approach has been applied to products that do not represent an unreasonabl e risk and
for which thereis no known commercialization or promotion to personsresiding inthe U.S. A patient seeking to
import such product must also provide the name of the licensed physicianinthe U.S. responsiblefor hisor her
treatment with the unapproved drug product. The Viagra®, Xenica®, Propecia® and other prescription drugs ordered
from your web site do not meet the criteriain FDA's personal use policy.

Please notify thisofficein writing what you plan to do about these potential violations. Y our response may be sent
electronically (E-mail) to Mr. William Nychisat the following address: Nychis@CDER.FDA.GOV. You may also
provide written responsevia fax at (301) 594-0165 or hard copy letter to the letterhead address. Mr. Nychismay be
reached by telephone at (301) 594-0063.

Sincerely yours,
/sl
Bradford W. Williams
Director
Division of Labeling and
Non-prescription Drug Compliance (HFD-310)



